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Comments: One of my most formative camping trips was in Manri-La Sal Forest and Bears Ears, where I went as

part of a University of Utah class. The class used the expanse of wild lands, the s surroundings of century old

trees, and untouched areas to research the affects of wild lands on our attention spans. This experience and

successive trips to this area and other wild lands in Utah helped me to manage what was, at the time,

undiagnosed ADHD and ultimately excel in my studies.

 

For this reason, I particularly feel the importance to keep this area free from ATV and motorized vehicle usage.

UTVs have their place, but they bring a lot of people into sensitive areas, and the roads and noise can make it

difficult for both the wildlife and people who are trying to reset to do so. There are lots of areas UTVs can go near

Moab. Please keep this place and the watershed it feeds safe.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Manti-La Sal Draft Revised Forest Plan.


